
 
 
 

African Burying Ground Memorial Park Committee 
 

Notice of Quorum 
 
 

Please be advised that the African Burying Ground Memorial Park 
Committee may have a quorum present on Monday, August 12, 
2024, at 1:00 p.m. during a site visit at the African Burying Ground 
located on Chestnut Street. 
 
 
 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC/CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 


